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On behalf of customers and craft beer companies, please NO more taxes or price 

increases.  Now is NOT the time to make it more difficult for local companies or 

customers by raising prices or decreasing already thin margins.  Better Funding 

Alternatives Exist – Instead of imposing new taxes, Oregon should look at existing 

revenues such as: 

Redirecting the insurance tax (which is already collected) or Using lottery funds, as 

proposed by Sen. Fred Girod. 


